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In collaboration with the Federation for Universal Peace and the Youth Platform for Interethnic 

Solidarity, YSP Moldova celebrated "Interreligious Harmony Week", February 6th, at the Embassy of 

Peace in Chisinau. 

 

  
 

They enjoyed the culinary dishes of Korean culture together and watched an artistic film on the theme of 

harmony between religions. Among the participants were students from India, Gagauzia and Russia. The 

coordinator of the International Association of Parliamentarians for Peace (IAPP) in Moldova, Erica 

Zucec, and the president of the National Youth Council of Moldova, Nicolai Kelesh, were both also in 

attendance. 

 

It was a wonderful celebration and a chance for great discussion between people of different cultural 

backgrounds. 

 

 

 


